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Dear Colleagues, 

 

IEEE 802.1 is grateful for your efforts related to P802.1CM; thank you for your liaison letter ITU-T 

SG15 LS 51.  

 

Thank you for updating us on the Telecom profile for time synchronization with full timing support 

developments and on the clarifications included in G.8271.1 concerning the applicability of G.8273.2 

requirements to T-TSC embedded in an End Application. Your update is relevant for P802.1CM, 

whose scope includes the deployment case where T-TSC is integrated in the Radio Equipment, which 

is an End Application. We will take it into account in the P802.1CM project. 

 

Thank you for the interest in the P802.1CM draft. P802.1CM had a Task Group ballot recently.  

P802.1CM D1.0 is enclosed, which has been prepared for the initial Working Group ballot. 

 

We look forward to maintaining the great cooperation between our organizations and for further 

dialogue on P802.1CM.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Glenn Parsons 

Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG 

 


